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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Happy New Year to all our residents, relatives and friends! We appreciate all your
support and we look forward to a wonderful year ahead. We welcome 2024 with our
continued commitment to providing exceptional care and support to our residents.
And can't wait to see what 2024 brings for our residents and staff.

We would like to give a special mention to our dedicated staff who have worked
tirelessly over the festive period. A big thank you to our team for making this
Christmas and New Year so magical and enjoyable for all in our care.
 
Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Ann Lyell
Home Manager

Christmas Day

On Christmas day we all came together to celebrate. We started our morning
enjoying a continental breakfast before Santa came to visit us and hand out gifts to
everyone. Our resident ambassador, Jean, said, “The gifts were so thoughtful you
could tell that the staff know us well”. Once Santa had given out all the gifts, we sat
down at the lunch table to enjoy Christmas lunch together. All the residents were
delighted with the delicious food and were so happy to enjoy lunch with each other.

Pantomime

On the 23rd of December, we were lucky enough to have a visit from the Presto
Pantomime Company to perform Cinderella for us. Everyone sang along and danced
in their seats as the group performed. The show was very interactive for our
residents, which we discussed after the show. The residents at Trinity House look
forward to seeing them perform again. 

Edinburgh Christmas Markets

During December we took the opportunity to go and visit the Edinburgh Christmas
Markets and brave the big wheel! 

While in the taxi going to the market excitement started to rise as we discussed
going on the big wheel with the residents. Once we got to the market the residents
were looking at all the stalls and reminiscing on past Christmases. We went up on
the big wheel and we were all amazed by the spectacular views. To round our trip off
we enjoyed hot cider as a treat.

Bubble Bath Day

To celebrate National Bubble Bath Day we decided to have a spa day at Trinity
House. Our ladies were very excited as we offered a range of treatments from hand
massages, face masks and painted nails They could also have a go at our foot spas!
By the end of the day, everyone was feeling very pampered. Due to the popularity of
this day, it was requested we implement a once-a-month full spa day for our amazing
residents.

Virtual Travel

To kick off our new year we decided to go on a virtual trip around the world, we
started our trip in Australia learning about the Australian Zoo and facts about
Australia. We asked the group what the most interesting fact they had learned was
and they said that it was that Australia has more than 10,000 beaches. And if you
decide to visit a new beach every day, it will take more than 27 years to see them all.

We then visited Italy, where we visited the Vatican Museums and the Colosseum.
We asked our group what the best place in Italy we have visited was and they said
the Colosseum, learning about its history. 

We then moved on to France visiting some of its famous landmarks and discussing
the Mona Lisa. Our residents enjoyed their trip around the world and even made it
back in time for lunch!

Looking Ahead

 

Burns Night Party on the 25th at 2.30pm. Join us for live entertainment and
cocktails. 
Relatives Meeting on the 27th of February at 2.30pm and 7pm

Social Media

We will be making good use of Facebook to keep families connected and would be
grateful if you could "Like" our page to keep up to date.

Don't forget to 'Like' us!

 

Review Us

Feedback is so important, we love hearing your thoughts, ideas and positive
responses. We would welcome any feedback at this time so if you have a spare
minute or two, please leave us a review on Carehome.co.uk by clicking the link
below. Thank you in advance!

Click here to submit a review!

We would also be grateful for your reviews of Trinity House on Google My Business,
the link is as follows:

Click here to submit a Google Review
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